
OUR LADY & ST ANNE’S RC PRIMARY SCHOOL 8th December 2017 

 
 

                           

 

 

 

 

 

                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

N
E

W
S

L
E

T
T

E
R

 

L
 

Reception and Years 1, 2 & 3 will be 

swimming on Tuesday – don’t forget your kits!  

Please note, there will be no swimming on 

Tuesday 19th December.   

  

Wednesday – Maths Intervention Year 6 & 

Newcastle College 

Please ensure children are collected 

promptly.  Thank you. 

 

Please make sure that before you post any 

Christmas cards in our letter box for 

delivery that you write the name and class 

of the person it is being sent to on the 

envelope.  Thank you. 

 

 

Simple things can make us happy. 

 

Follow us on Twitter @OLSANewcastle and Facebook at ‘Our Lady & St Anne’s RC Primary’ 

 

Monday 11th December – 3rd Advent Service  

Thursday 14th December 9.30am – Yr 4,5 & 6 Christmas Play 

Monday 18th December – Christmas Party Day 

Tuesday 19th December 9.30am – KS1 & Yr 3 Christmas Play 

Tuesday 19th December – Christmas Lunch Day 

Tuesday 19th December 3.30pm-5.30pm – Christmas Movie Night 

Wednesday 20th December 10am– EYFS Christmas Performance at the Cathedral 

Wednesday 20th December 2.30pm – 4th Advent Service followed by A Journey to Christmas 

Thursday 21st December 9.30am – Achievement Assembly

Friday 22nd December 1pm – Christmas Jumper Day (£1 donation for the Newcastle West End 

Food Bank) & The Panto Company production of Cinderella 

 

 

 

 

 

 You will all have received a letter home from 

Mrs Henzell detailing the many different 

activities taking place during this special season 

of Advent.  Please take time to read the letter 

and support these exciting activities at home. 

Don’t forget to let us know what you are doing 

via our Facebook and Twitter pages! 

 

All parents are invited to join us at our third 

Advent Service on Monday 11th December at 

2.30pm. 

 

Where changes to admission arrangements are intended, all schools are required to 

consult before these are determined and published. 

  The policy for consultation for 2019/20 is available on the school website.   

The consultation will run from Monday 4th December 2017 – Monday 22nd January 

2018.   

A consultation request form is available by request from the school.  

 The governing body will consider all comments received before they determine the 

arrangements for 2019/20. 

 

 

Thank you for all of your support at the 

Christmas Fair were the Friends of OLSA 

raised an amazing £1600!  A special thanks 

to Miss Zuger-Legler who kindly volunteered 

her time on the afternoon of the fair to face 

paint. 

 

 


